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I am deeply saddened by the untimely and unfortunate demise of Sh. Rattan 

Singh Ji, who had been with the DDCA for many years. I have been informed 

that he died of a heart attack. I express my condolences to his family and 

request all concerned especially the employees to stand united and lend our 

support to his family. Yesterday my representative met the employees 

including Mr. Sunil Sharma and assured them that I would again look into 

the matter once the police completes their investigation and gives a report. It 

would be premature for the undersigned to take any action before the report 

by the Police Authorities is submitted.  Accordingly, the employee’s 

including Mr.  Sharma had stated that they would wait for the Police to 

complete their investigation. Thereafter most of the employees had also 

received their IPL passes after the meeting.  

 

However today, I have been intimated that Mr. Sunil from DDCA has invited 

the media and is seeking to create a controversy regarding the untimely 

demise of Mr. Rattan Singh, for reasons best known to him. I am disturbed 

to learn that he has threatened to disrupt the forthcoming IPL games. Mr. 

Sunil is requested to act in an appropriate manner and work in in the interest 

of the DDCA. I appreciate the commendable efforts by the DDCA employees 

in making the IPL games a success. Kindly provide a copy of this notice to 

Mr. Sunil in person. 

 

 

  


